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JUN 221984

Georgia Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. J. Kelly

Executive Vice President
P. O. Box 4545
Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT N05. 50-424/84-05 AND 50-425/84-05 (CORRECTION)

On June 14, 1984, NRC transmitted the subject report of inspection of activities
at your Vogtle facility. The inspection report and the transmittal letter
discussed an NRC memorandum which served as the inspection plan and was listed
as an attachment to the report.

Due to an administrative error, the attachment was not included with the
inspection report transmitted on June 14, 1984. To correct that error, the
enclosed memorandum should be attached to the report forwarded earlier.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.
Ir

1 51
Hugh C. Dance, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure:
Attachment to IE Report 50/424/84-05;

50-425/84-05

cc w/ encl:
D. O. Foster, Vice President

and General Manager
H. H. Gregory, III, Construction

Project Manager
G. Bockhold, Jr., Plant Manager
E. D. Groover, QA Site Supervisor

bec w/ encl:
NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Georgia
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